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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
The combination locked lockers are issued to Year 7 in the first instance - if you have not yet 
purchased one for your Year 7 child, you will see it available in ParentPay.   
 
The lockers will be allocated by Friday 20th September (the end of the second full week) 
via their Tutor (given the location, locker number and combination code). 
 
Only once this allocation has taken place, any remaining lockers will be first released to Year 8 
(from Monday 23rd September) before going for general release at October half term if there 
are any left. 
 
There are standard lockers around the school for which you can provide your own padlock for 
your child to use one of those if there are any available (i.e without padlocks on already) 
  
With Best Wishes, KAEP Trips 
 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 


